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15 May 2025 

 

Correction  

$200/ML Rebate to Premium and Off Peak Water Customers 

Yesterday’s newsletter contained an error.  Please instead refer to this newsletter that has the 

correct information. 

 

At the 29 April 2025 Board meeting, the Board agreed to distribute a rebate of $200/ML of 

contracted Premium and Off Peak BIL Water Entitlements held on 1 June 2025. 

The rebate will be in the form of an account credit, processed onto your account in early June.  The 

credit is to be used against existing and future invoices. 

 

The rebate is funded by higher than budgeted water sales and interest earned on term deposits.   

BIL continues to have a strong balance sheet to comfortably cover this rebate and foreseeable 

future costs.   

 

Although this is the second rebate in two years, the Board cautioned against assuming further 

rebates in future years.   

 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Simon Schutz  |  General Manager 

 

 

Contacts for BIL 

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Infrastructure Maintenance Services 

Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BIL.net.au (Mon - Fri) Steve Dewar 0418 845 738 

Adam Broadbent 0427 714 019 Adam@BIL.net.au (Mon, Tue, Fri) Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572 

Office 8563 2300  Wed - Fri  8.30-1.30 & 2.00-4.00 
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